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CORONA (COVID-19) VIRUS UPDATE
23" March 2020

The wellbeing of our clients and staff is our focus during these challenging times. As a result, Grinwald,
Beed & Associates will be continuing business via phone and online to reduce direct contact.

You can contact our office directly on 03 9528 3177 or email to the respective accountant or
administrator overseeing your affairs. If you have general queries, please email office @gbeed.com.au
and we will attend to your query or pass it onto the appropriate person.

Due to the influx of calls and emails, we will endeavour to respond within 24 hours.

The Federal and State Government have legislated stimulus measures and assistance to those affected
by the virus. These measures are in place to assist:

- Sole Traders

- Employees/Casual Workers who have been stood down
- Small business

- Pensioners

- Self-Managed Super Funds

- Relief from Payroll Tax obligations

The logistics of applying for the concessions and accessing the stimulus measures have not been
unveiled at the time of writing so PLEASE WATCH THIS SPACE.

Please check our website regularly as we will be updating information as more details come to light.
Together we will fight this virus and overcome all the challenges facing our world.
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